
Thank you for your continuing support of TWU and our programs.

Many businesses and individuals have been seriously impacted by the spread of 

the COVID–19 virus and it is our sincere hope that you and your staff stay healthy 

and strong. 

We understand that many students still desire to study abroad and seek high 

quality education in Canada. To help assist in this process, TWU is conducting a 

4-day online “On The Spot Admission” summit for your students who would

like to study at TWU in September 2020.  This will be framed as a 96 Hour

Admission Marathon where you will have the opportunity to  meet one on one

and review your files to make admissions decisions in a one-hour pre-scheduled

meeting.

In order to book a one hour timeslot to process your files, you will need to 

provide 10 completed applications and send them in advance of the event. 

During the 4-day summit, we will meet with you face to face via Zoom to go 

over each application. 

JUNE 29, 2020 – JULY  2, 2020   |   6 PM (Pacific Standard Time) 
Book a 1 hour timeslot for personal review of 10 or more applications to 

TWU

THE BENEFITS YOU OR YOUR 
COMPANY WILL RECEIVE

Waive of application fee 
of $150 CAD (a part of our 

existing RedBridge Initiative).

Reduced transcript 
evaluation cost from $215 

USD to $150 CAD.

“In-house” credential and transcript 
evaluation so you will not need to send 

transcripts to WES, ICES or FCSA.

Receiving an Offer 
Letter within 24 hours.

Bonus: an extra $500 CAD to
you or your company for every 

application in which your student(s) 
makes a deposit by May 31st.

Bonus: a Familiarization Tour about TWU 
and our programs in Bangkok, Thailand in 

December 2020 for one person for each 10 
students at TWU in September 2020 (admitted, 

paid and enrolled) from the 4 day event. 

Please respond to this email and request 
one or more timeslots depending on the 
number of offices you have. We expect that 
this event will fill up fast, so we recommend 
replying as soon as possible to reserve your 
meeting. If you have any questions, please 
contact: geoffrey.feng@twu.ca

Future priority access to our 
upcoming “Agent Portal” and 

receiving up to date information 
about your applications.

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN 

PARTICIPATING IN THIS EVENT 

96 HOUR ADMISSION MARATHON

MAY




